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Class	Parent	Representative	
A	lot	of	you	will	now	be	familiar	with	Class	Parent	Representatives.	We	ran	this	for	the	first	time	last	
year	for	kindy	to	year	1,	and	we	have	received	great	feedback	from	the	reps	themselves,	as	well	as	
parents	and	teachers.	So	once	again:	

We are seeking Class Parent Representatives for 2017  

for all Kindy to Year 2 classes. 
 

What is a Class Parent Representative? 

• Class	Parent	Representatives,	or	Class	Reps,	are	a	point	of	contact	for	parents	and	carers	of	a	
classroom	to	communicate	with	each	other	

• They	distribute	information	from	the	P&C	and	the	teachers	to	the	parents/carers	
• The	class	reps	have	assistance	from	a	co-ordinator	and	from	the	other	reps	

Role of the Class Rep 

• The	Class	Rep	will	need	to	set	up	and	administer	a	Facebook	group	for	the	class		
• They	will	make	posts	to	their	page	as	necessary	regarding	events	of	the	classroom,	such	as	

reminders	for	any	money	due	or	free	dress	days,	and	establish	contact	by	email	or	sms	with	
those	parents/carers	who	aren’t	members	of	Facebook	

• The	Class	Reps	will	forward	on	information	received	from	the	P&C	and	Class	Rep	co-
ordinator	

• Class	Reps	are	required	to	be	members	of	the	P&C.		Attending	P&C	meetings	is	not	
compulsory	but	can	be	helpful	for	collecting	and	communicating	information 

Why be a Class Rep? 

• This	is	a	great	way	to	meet	new	parents,	strengthen	existing	relationships	and	to	have	more	
involvement	in	your	child’s	schooling.	

If	you	would	like	more	information	please	email	tappingpandc@yahoo.com.au	or	contact:		

Pippa	Gale:	0409	291	122	
Sarah	Harris:	0498	244	455	

Please	join	the	Tapping	Primary	School	P&C	Facebook	group	for	information	about	upcoming	events	
and	information	about	the	school	if	you	are	not	already	a	member:	
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